
The Mews Spinners Lane Birr Offaly 05.10.2020 Forward Planning Section, 
Offaly County Council, Áras an Chontae, Charleville Road, Tullamore, 
County Offaly Re; “Draft Offaly County Development Plan 2021-2027” To 
whom it may concern, I wish to raise an issue about a piece of my family 
property, outlined in red on accompanying map, on the Roscrea Road in Birr, 
Co Offaly. In the 2010 – 2016 Birr Town and Environs Plan this property was 
zoned “Residential”. In 2013 / 14 this plan was subject to a variation and 
extended until 2020.The zoning was changed to “Phased Residential Land”, 
to promote balanced development in a sequential manner. The proposed 
Draft Plan has moved the Delineated Town Boundary to the town side of my 
family property in a very convoluted manner, causing my zoning to again 
change, this time to “White Lands”. I wish to state my objection to this draft 
change, and I request that my property remains within the Delineated Town 
Boundary and to keep its residential zoning status, in keeping with the large 
majority of properties surrounding it. Thank you for your time and I look 
forward to your action on this matter. Yours sincerely 
_____________________ Fiona Breen 
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